
Dear Campers and Parents, 

As we wrap up another amazing summer camp season, we wanted to take a moment to reflect on 

the unforgettable experiences we shared together. Every smile, every adventure, and every new 

friendship made this summer truly special. 

We hope that your child enjoyed their time at camp, learned new skills, and made lasting 

memories. Our dedicated counselors worked hard to create a safe and nurturing environment 

where campers could explore, grow, and have fun. 

We encourage you to ask your child about their favorite moments and what they enjoyed the 

most. Hearing their stories will surely bring back the joy of summer and inspire them for future 

adventures. 

Thank you for entrusting us with your child's summer experience. We look forward to seeing 

everyone again next year! 

Warm regards, 

The Summer Camp Team 


